DENVER COIN CLUB
Meeting Minutes
August 27, 2009

President Theo Gould called meeting to order at 7:10 PM.

Members present: 36
Guests present: Graham Ray, Daniela, Bill, Elle Kempner (Linda Gilmore’s Mother)

Old Business
Club Display Cases — The club members voted on the new policy regarding the use of these
cases. A copy of the new rules is attached to this report.

Andrew Hagemann, President of the Westerly creek Coin Club, gave a report on the status of
this club, which he started at his elementary school. Anyone who has a donation of coins that
would interest 3" graders should contact Andrew or his mother.

John Dean has acquired some club records from Don Koontz and Tom Infantino gave him the
club minutes from 2002 through 2007. Tom Keller volunteered to help John; also Steve & Vicki
Hunt volunteered to help him at the July meeting.

Tom Keller spoke about the resources at the Denver Public Library. He found a 1963 article on
the Denver Coin Club and a 1965 article on the ANA as well as some other interesting coin
related articles.

Tom Oliver reminded us that Club Badges are available for $5.00 each. These proceeds go to
the Denver Coin Club as Tom is making them free of charge.

Linda Gilmore once again announced that the American Diabetes Society is having a walk on
October 24, 2009. Volunteers would be great and donations would be appreciated.

Coin Shows

Coin Stamp Gem Show — September 16-20 at Denver Coliseum
Cheyenne Coin Show — August 29-30

Dave Fox Show — September 12 at Jeffco Fairgrounds

Front Range Coin Show — October 4-5 at Boulder Cnty. Fairgrounds
Michael Auction — September 5 in Julesburg, CO

Program

No program at this meeting. The club business and auction used up the time.

New Business

Tad Wolgamott brought his displays of Lincoln Cents, Half Cents, Two Cents, Three Cents, and
Twenty Cents. Tad has shown these coin photographs with lots of detail on each version of the

series detailing all changes no matter how minor they first appear. Even the most experienced
collectors will learn something from his displays. They are really top quality.




Treasurer’s Report
Beginning balance
Income

Expenses

Ending balance

Tom Oliver called the auction assisted by Jack Denton and they did a fine job.

Meeting adjourned at 9:40 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Tom Infantino, Secretary
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